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We congratulate President Juan Orlando Hernandez on his victory in the
November 26 presidential elections, as declared by the Honduran Supreme
Electoral Tribunal (TSE).

The close election results, irregularities identified by the OAS and the EU
election observation missions, and strong reactions from Hondurans across the
political spectrum underscore the need for a robust national dialogue. A
significant long-term effort to heal the political divide in the country and
enact much-needed electoral reforms should be undertaken.

We call upon the TSE to transparently and fully review any challenges filed
by political parties. We urge Honduran citizens or political parties
challenging the result to use the avenues provided by Honduran law.

We reiterate the call for all Hondurans to refrain from violence. The
government must ensure Honduran security services respect the rights of
peaceful protestors, including by ensuring accountability for any violations
of those rights.
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